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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Pupils will have the exciting and informative opportunity to work with the Loudmouth 
Performance Company as part of our Personal Development curriculum.  This will take 
place on Monday 11th November, to tie in with the National Anti-Bullying Week.  They 
will experience a performance of “Bully 4 U” and an informative workshop following 
this.  
 
The Department for Education requires us to deliver the statutory guidance for 
Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE).  This, alongside other key areas such 
as RE, Citizenship and Careers, makes up our personal development curriculum which 
is delivered at all key stages through assemblies and form time activities.  As part of 
this curriculum, we will be looking at pupils’ ability to acknowledge the impact of 
bullying, cyberbullying, sextortion and sexual and homophobic bullying.  This 
performance will not only address the dangers of each of these but will also provide 
our pupils with the strategies to remain safe, know how and where to report incidents 
and ensure they are not becoming bystanders.  
 
Details of our RSHE provision can be found on our website.  Should you want any 
further information, please contact Miss Williamson in school via 
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk  
  
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr R Prime   
Headteacher 
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